East Stroudsburg Borough, August 28, 2015

A recessed meeting of the East Stroudsburg Borough Council was continued at the Municipal Building on Friday, August 28, 2015 at 8:00 a.m. The following members were in attendance: Roger DeLarco, Edward Flory, William Reese, Richard Smith, and Sonia Wolbert. Pete Begley was absent. Also attending were: Manager James S. Phillips; and Solicitor John C. Prevonzik.

Mr. Flory made a motion, seconded by Mr. Reese, to adjourn into executive session; the motion carried unanimously. Mr. Prevoznik said the purpose of the executive session is to discuss litigation involving possible repayment agreements with several water/sewer customers with delinquent accounts.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:50 a.m. when a quorum of Council members was no longer present.

James S. Phillips, Secretary